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*** Important Notice ***

8/12/2021
Region XXXX

Family Address

Dear  MERGEFIELD Last_Name  Family,

You are receiving this letter because AYSO Region XXX has been notified that a player or family member of a player on your team has tested positive for the COVID-19 virus. We therefore are notifying families who may have come in contact with this family.

Effective immediately, we have suspended all activities for your team.  AYSO continues to follow the recommendations and guidance of our health officials and we will keep you updated on team and league activities and when your team will start practice/play again. 
We encourage you to review the recommendations issued by the Center for Disease Control (see https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/index.html.), including watching for symptoms (see attached list), giving consideration to the need to self-quarantine, and to seek appropriate medical care if you experience any symptoms. 
If anyone should begin to experience symptoms, or test positive for the virus, we would appreciate it if you would let us know so that we may update any further plans or notices. All reports are confidential and kept private, except as required for reporting to the health department.
The safety and well-being of all our participants and families is our first priority. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work through these difficult times. 

Sincerely,

Regional Commissioner

